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Rotary Little Libraries make springtime 

appearance in Ocean City. 

CLUB CONTACT 
James Chadwick 609-827-4670  

jamesechadwick@netscape.net  

 www.facebook.com/

oceancityuppertownshiprotary 

http://ocutrotary.org  

District # 7505 / Ocean City, NJ / April 30, 2020 

Proudly Serving the Ocean City and Upper Township Area and the World Since 1926 

Rotary-OC-

April 30th Online Meeting Program: 

Andrew Lewis, author of book  
“The Drowning of Money Island” 

   The Rotary Club of Ocean City - Upper 
Township program for Thursday, April 30, 
2020, will be Andrew Lewis, author of the 

book “The Drowning of Money Island.” 
   Lewis’s book is the story 
of the Bayshore communi-
ty in nearby Cumberland 
County, ravaged by Super-
storm Sandy, … “where 
lack of recovery, sea level 
rise, and a state effort to 
buy out and demolish 
neighborhoods has frac-
tured the community and 
foreshadowed coastal 
America’s sinking future.” 
Click here to RSVP for the April 30th program 
and the Zoom link.  https://bit.ly/RotaryApril30RSVP  

   This is a book on how climate change is al-
ready deepening preexisting inequality and a 
must read for all of us living on the coastlines 
of both the Atlantic Ocean & the Delaware Bay. 
Speaker website > https://andrewslewis.com     ## 

Club Members Hold Round Table Discussion on Zoom 

Visit our Club’s newly re-booted website 
http://ocutrotary.org  

   The Ocean City-Upper Twp. Rotary Club is 
donating ten (10) video/audio baby monitors 
to the Shore Medical Center in Somers Point, 
NJ.  
   James Chadwick, President, Rotary Club of 
Ocean City-Upper Township, had contacted 
Tami Kitchen at Shore Medical Center after 
the facility’s request for monitors, to aid in 
observation and communication with pa-
tients in isolation, was seen by Club mem-
bers over the weekend.  
   Chadwick noted that all the monitors have 
two-way talk and night vision. The shipment 
is to be delivered to the hospital April 10th. 
“We hope this delivery, in addition to other 
donations you have likely received, will be 
sufficient to aid your staff in the necessary 
observation and communication with those 
in isolation rooms, and enable you to do so 
in a safe manner so as to restrict your expo-
sure to COVID-19 or other contagions that 
you may have to address in the future,” Pres-
ident Chadwick said. 
   “On behalf of the Rotary Club of Ocean City
-Upper Twp. I want to thank you, your staff, 
and all of the doctors, nurses, and support 
staff at Shore Medical Center working so 
hard to keep us safe and well in such trying 
times,” Chadwick said.   ## 

Rotary Club donates monitors 
for Shore Medical Center   

www.facebook.com/ShoreMedicalCenter  
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